
First, I refuse your words about data fabrication in my papers. We have replied to all these
concerns in our rebuttable letters to the publishing editor of the Neurotherapeutics journal. The
journal retraction decision is based on speculations without any evidence that we have violated
ethical oversight. We have supplied the journal with all requested documents including the
original data excel sheet, ELISA output, and the IRB approval timely after their request. We have
replied to all concerns raised about our study. We believe that the retraction decision is unjust,
and we asked the editor-in-chief to reconsider his decision, and we have requested additional
investigation from our institutions, but there was no response. We also reached out to COPE and
Springer Nature Research Integrity on this unfair decision, but both answered that the
editor-in-chief had the last say. All authors object to the retraction decision.


